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10th January 2023 
  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Richard Iago, from Petworth Cricket Club, has kindly offered once again to run an 
indoor cricket club, on Thursday afternoons (3.15pm to 4.15pm), starting on 
Thursday 19th January 2023  for children in year four, five and six classes. There 
are only 16 places available, which will be allocated on a first come basis.  
 
The sessions will be from 3.15pm to 4.15pm in our school hall and you will need 
to collect your child from school reception.  
 
If your child would like to attend the cricket sessions, please sign up on MCAS. 
Once signed up, if your child cannot attend a session, please can you ensure they 
tell me, or the school office, that they cannot attend.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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